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•  As the spring sports season is winding down, I would like to 

compliment the Mason bus driver family. We had many 

challenges this year with Plan B’s and drivers dropping off to the 

scheduled sporting events and then returning to run their 

normal routes. We pulled through as a remarkable team and are 

breathing a sigh of relief. 

• There are multiple projects for summer work and our 

maintenance team is already getting things prepared for the 

workload. 

• The heating repairs are one of our top priorities for summer 

work. We made it through another year, but I am looking 

forward to having everything be self-sufficient soon.  

 


